§)1). =T

Embassy of
The Sultanate of Oman ZJ P
Tokyo X glo
Ambassador's Office \;?:a_é_f_*jkw_é::’_'“ =

April 3, 2024

Dear New Students of Yamanashi Gakuin University,

Congratulations on unlocking the next level of your
education. Your journey to wisdom and self-discovery has just
begun, and | am certain that you will achieve great things in the
future.

May your university years shape you as the successful person
you’re determined to be.

Sincerely,

med Al Busaidi
Ambassador
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